
 
 

 

REMINDER 

 

Self-Directed Supports Reorganization 2023 

 

Effective October 2, 2023, the Self-Directed Supports (SDS) Team will reorganize 
into two units, the Technical Assistance Unit and the Compliance Unit, in efforts to 
become more efficient and effective for those we serve. The Technical Assistance 
Unit will be responsible to provide education and guidance on the policies and 
procedures of the SDS Program. The Compliance Unit will be responsible for the 
completion of all SDS Reviews and SDS Improvement Plans. More detailed 
information on the Self-Directed Supports Team Reorganization 2023 has been 
published on the Division’s website. 
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https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/self-directed-supports-team-reorganization-2023

